
 Class         Newsletter  

 Spring Term – 03/03/2023  
 

LEARNING THIS HALF TERM 

In English, we have been reading the P G bell book “The Train to Impossible Places”.  The class will be 
writing chapter 3 this Friday. 
In Maths, we are finishing a unit on fractions.  Next week we will be starting a decimals unit.  
In RE, we have started to explore the Easter unit about a story of betrayal or trust.   
In Science, we have just started a biology unit on plants.   This week we enjoyed a lesson on the parts 
on plants and what each part does. 
In Geography, we have just started a European unit called “Italy”. 
In Computing, we will be looking at audio editing, where the children will use the Audacity app. 
In PE, we have continued with our gymnastics work showing how important it is to be strong and 
performing a sequence of movements. 

      

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

                        3rd March 
 
The DIAMOND 9 award for CHALLENGE goes to Oliver for observations in 

Science. 

The CURRICULUM award goes to Edward for excellent work in fractions. 

The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for Respect goes to Eva-Mae. Her good 

manners towards everyone are a joy to see. 

HOME READING 
Your child has a free choice as to which book, they bring home. They can choose from a 

range of genres, which is stuck in the front of the Reading Record. They can read one from 

each genre per half term. Encourage your child to try something new with the books they 

are choosing. The list is to provide a variety of choice, not just a tick list to get them done. 

I want to encourage you also to read to your child, as this is a wonderful way for 

them to experience a book in a different way. I’m reading to them every day. 

 

DATES THIS TERM 

 

Parents’ Evening Dates will be rescheduled on Mr Bateman’s return – apologies for any 

inconvenience.  

Tue 21st Mar: Class 4 Parents’ Showcase 1:45-3:00pm – To be Confirmed 

This is an opportunity for you to come into school and complete a task alongside your 
child. More details will follow after half term. 

Wed 5th Apr: Close for Easter at 2:00pm 

 

Keeping in Touch 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

Email: d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Open Door: Every Friday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mr Smith 
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